
It was wonderful to see your past support of the Kimwanga Widows Project in Uganda. I was

moved by your love and care for the widows in our community, and I feel truly blessed that you

are partnering with us to provide prayers, support, and resources to these elderly women in

need.

As we approach Giving Tuesday, on December 3rd, a global day dedicated to generosity

and making a difference, I hope that you will consider lifting up a widow in the Kimwanga

Widows Project. Your kindness and compassion mean so much to the widows, and we deeply

appreciate your support.

About the Kimwanga Widows Project

The Kimwanga Widows Project is a ministry that brings care and sustainable support to

widows in rural Uganda. Through several initiatives, we aim to improve their quality of life. Here

are the main ways we’re making a difference:

Goat Project

Through this program, we provide a dairy goat to each widow, empowering her to improve

her nutrition and create a sustainable income. The goat produces milk that can be

consumed and sold, offspring can be sold, and further offspring can be passed on to

another widow. Thus, one widow is helping another.

Bedding Initiative

Many of our widows currently sleep on the floor with little to keep them warm at night. We

provide them with a mattress, blanket, bedsheets, and a wood bed frame to ensure they

have a comfortable place to rest their aging bodies.

Additional Support:
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We make home visits to each of the widows to ensure medical conditions are being

addressed, offer encouragement, and pray with each of them to share the gospel. Our

assistance programs include housing. Termites and rain severely damage housing in our

regions, and we often see widows with homes needing repairs for structural safety.



Our Goal for Giving Tuesday:

We aim to raise $3,800 by December 7th, the week of Giving Tuesday, to support 20 widows
and their families. This includes providing bedding for 10 families and establishing goat micro
businesses for another 10 families. This Giving Tuesday, we hope to build a community of 20
donors who will stand with us in this mission.

How You Can Help

Would you consider joining us?

$200 provides a dairy goat for sustainable income and nutrition
$180 includes bedding for a family (mattress, sheets, and a warm blanket). 

Every gift brings warmth, dignity, and sustainable income to a widow’s life. 
Any amount will help!

To donate online:
Visit us at www.globalhz.org/kimwangawidowsproject. 

To donate by check:
Please make checks payable to GHI / Kimwanga Widows and mail them to:
GHI / Kimwanga Widows
P.O. Box 64059
Eagan, MN 55164-0059

Thank you for being a beacon of hope for the Kimwanga widows. Your support helps us spread
warmth and opportunity to women who need it most.

With heartfelt gratitude,
Papa Solomon Shisa
Coordinator,
Kimwanga Widows Project


